
Faces Of Bataan Participant Form

Your Name:________________________________ Phone #__________________

Email:_____________________________

We are limiting the text to the following.

Name of Loved One:______________________________________________

Unit he/she was in:__________________________________________________

State he/she was from:___________________

What was his/her status at the end of the war (Survivor, executed, succumbed to illness, 
died on the march etc.):

_____________________________________________________________

If died before liberation:

Where did he/she die:____________________________________

Email a high-quality (200dpi) jpeg uncropped picture to facesofbataan2024@gmail.com 
along with your completed participant form.  

Send a $45 check payable to: 

Remember Bataan Foundation
6695 Rio Bravo Dr.
La Mesa, NM 88044

If you have questions call:
Elaine at 575-635-8364



This project will serve as a powerful visual tribute to our Bataan Heroes. This is 
especially important considering we will not have any survivors present at the event. 
Your contribution to the Faces of Bataan project will help ensure that the sacrifices 
made by your loved ones continue to be remembered, honored, and appreciated. 

Project Details: 

• RBF will create 35 in x 25 in banners of the faces of the individuals that were part 
of the Bataan Death March. (See pictures on attachment) 

• The banners will be displayed during the Bataan Memorial March at White Sands 
Missile Range. 

• Banners of those who perished on the March or while imprisoned will be placed 
along the March path at such places as water stops and medical tents. 

• Banners of the Bataan Death March survivors will be displayed along the fence 
before the finish line so that the runners see the faces as they finish. 

• We are asking descendants that would like to display pictures of their loved ones 
to submit the attached form plus the described photo and to donate $45 to cover 
the cost of the banner and display supplies. 

• Banners will be the property of RBF 

All that defended Bataan are welcome to participate. If you wish to be a part of 
this meaningful endeavor please fill out the attached form and return it no later 
than March 8, 2024 to this email. 

Thank you for considering this invitation, and we look forward to your positive 
response. 

Sincerely, 

Elaine Prickett 
575-635-8364 
Remember Bataan Foundation 
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